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Tuesday, February 2, 2010 9:11 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
re RIN 3038-AC61

I have been trading the Forex market for about 4 years and have taken the time to educate myself and use
common sense in protecting my trades through stop losses. I am not wealthy, but use this market to create a
small cash flow to add to my Social Security income. Taking away the 100:1 leverage will take away my ability to
continue as I don’t have a large amount of capital. It is time that you and other regulatory agencies stopped
playing "Big Brother" and give the citizens of this country credit for having the intelligence to make their own
decisions on taking financial risks. If you really cared about our citizens, you would close the casinos and stop
the lotteries. These leave little chance for any real gain.
Maxine Yeats, State of Washington


